
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :         Mon                              Mass      5pm  (Convent) 

          Tues,         Mass      9.30am   

          Wed, Thurs, Fri          Comm Service    9.30am 

          Sat am                          No  Mass /  No Comm Service   

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  :  6pm    J  Sexton,  B  Scott,  F  Meade 

    9am    D  Waddell,   J  Standish,  M  Nolan,  V Pucella, 

        M  Hetherington 

   11am    M Murtagh,  L  Warner,  I  Morgan,  M Whelan 
 

Next Week :    6pm    H  McGrath,  St  Bartl,  Z  Burgess 

     9am    M  Phillips,  M McCartney, G Griffiths,  C  Battisa,  B  Carmody 

   11am    C  Hill,  B  Bracchi,  T  McKenna,  N  Camera 

 

 READERS :    
This  Week :    6pm   C  Dunn  &  Z  Burgess                9am    J  Iskander  &  T  Coyne 

      11am    C  Ellingworth  &  S  Valente 
   

Next Week :    6pm    M  Palmer  & Presentation Sr    9am   J  Noonan  &  S  Humphrey 

      11am     M  Wright  &  C  O’Reilly 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
25th  September 2011 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH   NOTICES       

26th  SUNDAY  in   ORDINARY   TIME 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY : 1st   Reading ......Prophet Isaiah                 5:1-7 

       2nd Reading ......St Paul to Philippians     4:6-9 

       Gospel ................Matthew          21:33-43 



CARER  REQUIRED  for two girls, Jenna & Bella Millikin, who have recently 

lost their mother.  Geoff, their father, is looking for someone to be with them and 
care for them on weekdays from 4 to 6.30pm and also during the school holidays.   
If anyone could only do one of those times, please don’t hesitate to make contact. 
Contact:  Vivienne Glackin on 9598 0309 or 0423309432.  You can also contact the 
Presbytery if you prefer on 9598 1511.   Thank You 

REMEXIO  
CHRISTMAS   
APPEAL : 
 

        Once again 
this year, we will 
be asking your 

support for the Remexio Christmas    
Appeal.  As in past years, we think of 
the people in our twin parish of        
Remexio, East Timor, in the approach-
ing Christmas season.   
        We hope that, by providing gifts 
and goods, we will make their celebra-
tions happier and more festive.   
 
         The Appeal will be launched 
on the weekend of 8/9 October, 
when the parishioners who have       re-
cently returned from Remexio will share 
their experience with you at each Mass.    
Thank you         Social Justice Group 

CATHOLIC  CARE :  Next Sunday, October 

2nd, is the annual collection for Catholic Care 
(formerly Centacare, formerly Catholic Family 
Welfare Bureau).   
There will be a leaving collection.  Envelopes will 
be on the Church benches.   Thank you 

OPENING  OF  CHURCH  
ON  WEEKDAYS  : 
 

On weekdays, while Fr Frank is 
away, the side door into the 
foyer of the Church will be open 
rather than the main doors of 
the Church.  



INVITATION  
TO  REPORT 
ON  REMEXIO  
VISIT,  EAST  
TIMOR 

 

Heather McGrath, 
Carol O’Reilly and 
Judy Lamb left for 
Remexio last Tuesday and return on 1st 
October.   
Members of the parish and school com-
munities are warmly invited to an infor-
mation session which will report on 
their visit and answer questions about 
their first-hand experience of being in 
East Timor. 
 

The session will be held at 3pm on 
Sunday 9 October, in the parish 

hall, and will be followed by afternoon 
tea.  Everyone is most welcome. 
 
For catering purposes, we would appre-
ciate an indication of your attendance.  
Please phone the parish office (9598 
1511) if you plan to join us. 

Thank You          Social Justice Group 

ST  JOSEPH’S  TECH  COLLEGE  ABBOTSFORD ::  Reunion 

Last chance, this great school is to be demolished shortly for apartments.   

Past students & teachers come along ....catch up with your mates!  View old 
classrooms etc, old class pix, sporting events, cadets etc. Buy pix on the day. 
BBQ  &  drinks available. 

Sun 2nd October 1—5pm.   

Contact :  John Taglieri 0432 242 981 / Frank Hargrave 0417 041 777 

AGNES  MCGANN’s 100th  
BIRTHDAY : 

On September 
29th Agnes 
McGann, a long-
term parishioner, 
new residing at 
Fernhill Mercy, will 
turn 100!   

Our congratulations to her and our 
prayers for her. 

SPRING  FAIR : 
       Missionary Sisters of St Peter 
Claver are holding their annual 
mission Spring Fair on Saturday 
8th October. ..9am—3.30 at 154 
Cothan Rd, Kew. 
      Proceeds will be directed to 
the Sisters of St Thersia in their 
work among the poor in Iringa, 
Tanzania. 
Come along and support this Mis-
sion.  Enquiries 9817 3715. 



THE  SICK :    Russell Eade,   Peter Roberts,  Aileen Hirst,    Nancy Camera,    

Warren Gleeson,    Louise  Davis,    Bryan  Dowd,   Carmel  Inguanti,       Sara  

Healey,  Viv Straford,     Ugo Arcuri,    Helen Jones,            Joseph  Batour,    

Blanka Goboliewski,     Jack Lloyd,   Jenni  North,   Timothy Sim,    Trisha 

Martakis,    Craig Hamilton,   Bill  Moran,    Wendy Quinlan,    Norma Bencroft 

RECENTLY  DECEASED:    Charlie Attard 

ANNIVERSARIES :    

COLLECTION   COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:     Team 7 :  A  Power, K  Wilson,  P  Longshaw,  J  &  G  Smith  

NEXT WEEK:    Team 1 :   D  Keary,  P  McAleer,  T  McKenna,  W  Tench,  F  Owens  

 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :      

                 24 /9     Louise Hennessy  &  Jackie Sexton          Flowers :     Maureen Ryan 

  1 /10    Catherine Lynch  &  Anne Sherlock        Flowers :     Sue Hanna 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

BAPTISMS THIS  SUNDAY 
 

 Giorgia  Ellen  Pound 

 Alexandra  Rose  Pound 
 daughters of Damien  &  Elizabeth 

 

 Roark  George  Williamson 

       son of Matthew  &  Samantha 


